
From: 
Sent: Friday, April 02, 2010 10:10 AM 
To: extended_missing_parts 
Subject: Extending the PPA Process Time Frame 

Dear USPTO,


I would love an extra one year extension on my PPA's.  That would really help the little guy.

I am one of the little guys who has filed a number of PPA's and it would give me time to

save up the money I need to proceed with the patent chain.


Thank you so much for even thinking of this.


You folks do a great job and us inventors respect you very much.


Have a great day!!!


Sincerely,

Toni Lacava 



